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YEAR 6 LEAVERS’ HOODIES 
 
Dear Year 6 families, 
 
Hoodies are available to purchase as a keepsake for your child’s time at South Kirkby Academy through our 
school uniform supplier ActivApparel. 
 
The hoodie will feature the school’s name, the class year and the names of the children. They will be 
available in two colours – burgundy (SKA’s school colour) or grey. Please see the preview below. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Hoodies will be delivered to school, and will be handed out to children as soon as they arrive at school.  
 
Once your child has achieved their first 50 stamps on their ‘Passport to Graduation’, they will be allowed to 
wear their hoodie to school.  
 
Hoodies are £17.50 and available at the following link: South Kirkby Academy (activapparel.co.uk) 
This will go live next week (week commencing 22nd May 2023). 
 
If you should require financial assistance, please speak to Mrs Studd or Mrs Neary. Otherwise, all 
purchases must be completed through the ActivApparel website. 
 
Please speak to us at the end of the school day or give us a ring if you have any questions. 
 
Many thanks, 
 
Mrs Stephenson & Mr Hopper 
(Year 6 Team) 

https://activapparel.co.uk/index.php?route=product/category&path=60

